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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

SWIMMING AUTUMN TERM 2022 
 

 
During the second half of the autumn term Lamarr class will be swimming.  We will be using the indoor pool 
at Hitchin Swimming Centre on Thursday afternoons starting 3rd November 2022 for 6 weeks for one hour 
per session. Please send your child with a NAMED swimming costume and towel. (For boys, these should be 
trunks or shorts that ‘sit’ above the knee. For girls it is recommended that they wear a ‘one piece’ swimming 
costume.) It is also advisable that they wear a swimming hat. 
 
The subsidised cost for six lessons with qualified teachers and transport to and from the pool will be £36.00.   
Costings are based on all children going swimming every week as we have to pay the cost of the transport 
and pool hire, whether fifteen or thirty children take part. Therefore if your child is on holiday or unwell we 
would still appreciate the donation.  If the pool is closed for any reason a refund will be given at the end of 
term.  
 
Please make this contribution via the School Gateway.  You also need to tick the consent button when making 
payment.  Should paying in one lump sum prove to be difficult please do contact the school office to discuss 
this further.  
 
If you have any spare swimming kit that you could donate to the school it would be very much appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Claire Lanni  
Office Manager 
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